
From: ashima saraf   
Sent: February 24, 2025 2:41 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Municipal Law Enforcement <mle@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: GCL dump in victory and lush area 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

This email is to bring to your attention the continuous strong odor emmissions and 
shabby dumps in the residential area of victory and lush neighbourhood, of which my 
myself and my family are residents.  In addition there is a high risk of polluted 
groundwater drainage to the water sources which supply water in the area. 
 
As a member of the community I request the city to shut the dump as it is causing grave 
disturbances related to environmental pollution and harmful intakes into our senses and 
not limited to strong odor, large mountains of garbage dumps and dirty rain or snow 
water drainage in the area. 
 
The dump is preventing us from normal chores like walking in the area due to strong 
gaseous smells, dirty heaps of junk sticking out and polluted water around the area. 
 
Look forward to your urgent action. 
 
Ashima Saraf 
  
Stoney Creek 
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